
R-28 Correspondence – Glennis Dolce 
 

 

From: Glennis Dolce [mailto:glennisd@me.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, July 5, 2022 7:19 AM 
To: CityClerk <CityClerk@longbeach.gov> 
Subject: Agenda item 28 
 
-EXTERNAL- 

 
Council members-  
 
Commenting here in support of comments submitted by Greg Buhl and Steven Dowining.  
The Council has the responsibility to thoroughly read and understand this item before approval.  
Their common sense suggestions and comments need to be taken seriously. Do not rubber stamp this 
item.  
Long Beach residents want their civil rights and liberties protected.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Glennis Dolce  
 
 

Glennis Dolce  
Shiborigirl Studios  
www.shiborigirlstudios.com 
https://shiborigirl.wordpress.com/ 
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